
               Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
                           ’Learning together, loving others, guided by God’  

 

Year 2 Present 

‘There’s Something 

Amazing Going On’ 
Friday 8th December 

10.00am & 2.00pm 

 
 

Childs Name   Class   

 

Due to fire regulations we are only 

able to offer TWO SEATS PER 

CHILD. Younger siblings will have 

to sit on parent’s laps to maximize 

the seating for others, thank you. 

 

Please return this flyer by Monday 

4th December to let us know how 

many seats and which 

performance you would like to 

attend. We will keep a record of 

numbers on a class list. 

 

Any unreserved seats will be available on the morning of the 

8th December, please visit the school office. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

                   Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
                               ’Learning together, loving others, guided by God’  

 

 

Year 2 Christmas Performance 

 

‘There’s Something 

Amazing Going On’ 
 

Friday 8th December 

10.00am & 2.00pm 

 
 

 Childs Name: 

 

 Class:  

 

(Please remember two seats per child, thank you) 

 

I would like to attend at 10.00am   number of seats 

 

I would like to attend at 2.00pm   number of seats 

 

 

 

 

 


